


                                   JCMGVA MINUTES
                                                          October 12, 2017
The meeting was called to order by Vice President Ron L. in the absence of President Mike H.  There were 20 members, our advisor, and one guest present for introductions. The September minutes were approved. Treasurer Barb S. reported a balance of $2851.15 in the treasury and asked that members pay their dues soon.
Laverne G. reported that the UW Extension reorganization is still in progress. He will be having a class starting in January and there will also be a morning class held in Whitewater hosted by another county.
Our guest, Sharon Ehrhardt, thanked members for their help with the composting booth at the fair and donated 1 more compost bin to our group. If any more are needed for projects, please contact her.
Ron L. read off the names of the committee members for the coming years and will see that a list is forwarded to all members. Project reports are due for those who haven’t already turned them in.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Fort Winter Market is on December 2nd and a booth has been rented. Sue Katzer will be in charge. Jefferson Winter Market is on November 4th at the fairgrounds from 9 to 4. Sharon Schweitzer will be charge and would like some help.
No project request has been received for the Bethesda garden as yet.
Upcoming events:    Hoard Museum -Woody Plants, Shrubs & Vines-  Oct 21 at 2:00 p.m.
                                     Garden Expo-Madison, WI                                         Feb. 9-11,2018
                                     Upper Midwest Regional MG Conference                June 13-16,2018
                                      Chaska, Minnesota                                       
The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 p.m. followed by an educational program by Bob De Wolfe entitled “What Do You Mean gardening is Hazardous to My Health?”
Support Time     0.5 hour                  Education Time 1.0 hour



